
Suncoast Tropical Fruit and Vegetable Club 
Meeting Notice 

 
Next Meeting:   Wednesday, July 12, 2017 
Where:    Main Room Nokomis Community Center 

234 Nippino Trail East, Nokomis, FL 34275 
Agenda:  6:30 pm Chat and Tasting Table 

    7:00 pm Introduction and Presentation 
    8:30 pm Plant Raffle 
  

Speakers:  Jenny and David Burd 
 
Topic: Everything You Wanted to Know About 

Mangos….and More 
 

 
You may know Jenny and David Burd if you have attended the Fairchild Tropical 
Botanic Garden Mango Festival where they slice up hundreds of mangos for 
visitors to sample, read the book or viewed the film titled “The Fruit Hunters” 
where they give a demo on drying fruit or had the pleasure of meeting the 
“Friendly Burd’s” at ECHO where they teach grafting, the Old Naples Farmers’ 
Market or through their Friendly Burd Tree Service in Naples.  If you have not 
had that pleasure yet, don’t miss this meeting. 
 
You might want to call Jenny and David Burd “Mango Mavens.”  With all the 
mango varieties in the world, they have sampled hundreds.  They have over 70 
mango trees growing in the backyard of their Naples home.  Both are Master 
Gardeners. 
 
Jenny and David don’t grow just mangos.  They grow all types of subtropical fruit 
from the recognizable to the exotic, spices and herbs. 
 


